2. #5551

4™ November 2013

To: Interim Public Protection Officer
Flintshire County Council

County Hall

Mold

CH7 6NF

Dear Sirs

Mold Kebab House, 30-32 Wrexham Street Mold - variation of opening hours

We note with concern that the above business is seeking to extend their opening hours to be open
after 12.00 midnight on Fridays and Saturdays.

Although we are not immediate neighbours of these premises, we remember the amount of noise
and disorder when Harun’s Kebab House (which is very close to our house) was open after midnight.
We had frequently observed groups of people gathering outside the shop and making a lot of noise,
something which seldom happens before midnight. From our observation, the outside gathering
was at least in part so people could smoke. When Harun’s applied to extend their opening hours
officially, we objected and the extension was refused.

Although there is some noise occasionally from the Ex-Servicemen’s club (immediately opposite our
house) this is not a regular occurrence. We very much fear that if the Mold Kebab House is allowed
to extend its opening hours, other similar fast food establishments will follow suit and the
disturbance we experienced in the past will be renewed and occur most weekends. Therearea
number of residential properties nearer to the Mold Kebab House than we are.

Carol E Farrer
Mary Brotherston



